
               November 23, 2022 

South Pymatuning Township Budget Continuation Meeting 

The continuation meeting of November 21, 2022, of the South Pymatuning Township 

Board of Supervisors was held November 23, 2022 at 8:30 a.m. in the municipal building 

with Supervisors Matthew Chalupka, William Klumph and Johnathan Leyshon and Keith 

McKnight, Secretary/Treasurer present. 

The meeting was opened with the pledge to the flag. 

A final discussion of the 2023 budget was held after which a motion by Supervisor 

Chairman, Matthew Chalupka, was made to advertise the proposed 2023 budget.  The 

motion was seconded by Johnathan Leyshon.  The motion passed unanimously.   

The meeting was adjourned 11:30 a.m. 

 

Keith McKnight 

Secretary 

 


